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October 17, 2018 
 
J. Smith 
Fanshawe College Student Union President 

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on October 16, 2018 
resolved: 

That the following actions be taken with respect to the 1st Report of the Town and Gown 
Committee, from its meeting held on September 13, 2018: 

a)            J. Smith, Fanshawe College Student Union President, BE REQUESTED to 
contact the Cycling Advisory Committee to request information on establishing a Bicycle 
Sharing Program for the Fanshawe College Downtown campus; and, 

b)            clauses 1.1, 1.2, 2.1, 3.1 to 3.4, 4.1 and 5.1 to 5.4, BE RECEIVED 
(2.2/14/CPSC) 

 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/kmm 

 
 

cc:  Chair and Members, Town and Gown Committee 
 Chair and Members, Cycling Advisory Committee 
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